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BARRINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

CANTEEN

Integrity & Excellence

Term 1 Week 10

DATE: 2/04/2024

CALENDAR
Term 1 2024
4 April 
Cross Country
Year 6 Transition Information Night at GHS
 5-6.30pm

5 April
Hunter Hockey

9 April
Basic CPR - Year 3-6

10 April
Soccer School Gala Day

12 April
State Swimming
Whole school assembly 2 pm  - parents
welcome 
SRC fundraiser
Last day term 1

29 April
Staff Development Day

30 April
Term 2 - Students return

6 May to 17 May
Parent Teacher Interviews

10 May
Mothers Day Morning Tea

30 May
School Photos

At Barrington Public School, we acknowledge and pay respect to the Worimi and Biripi elders past, present and

emerging, and extend that respect to all Aboriginal people we live and work with, for they hold the hopes and

dreams for the future of our country. 

Easter Hat Parade/Egg Drop Challenge

Thursday 21st March, we celebrated Easter by putting on a
little Easter celebration. First, the Year 6 students ran some
group activities; painting, dancing and an egg hunt followed
by games. Parents then joined us to watch the 
K-3 students parade around in some wonderful hats that they
had constructed over the past week. There were some
delightful efforts and big beaming smiles as they made their
way past mums and dads to proudly show off their wares.
After the hats, the Year 4-6 students participated in an egg-
drop challenge in which the students needed to construct a
‘vessel’ to hold a boiled egg, drop it from a few metres and
hope the construction design keeps the egg inside safe. The
students only had a limited selection of materials that they
could use. Well done to the successful students and a great
effort by those that didn’t all the same. 
The egg-drop was then followed by the raffle draw for three
wonderful chocolate egg baskets. A big congratulations to the
winners and thank you everyone for their support for the
Year 6 fundraiser. The raffle raised $330.00, a wonderful
effort everyone. 

8 APRIL
Tanya Denyer and Michalie Fy
6 MAY
Jo Charlier
13 May
Leanne Hebblewhite



NEWS & INFORMATION

Respect

SRC End of Term Fundraiser
On Friday 12 April the SRC will be hosting a cupcake fundraiser. Cupcakes will be
sold at morning tea and lunch for 50 cents each. All donations of cooking will be
greatly appreciated.  

Term 2 Parent Teacher Interviews
We will be holding parent/teacher interviews during Week 2 and 3 of Term 2. This
is an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and academic and social needs
with your classroom teacher. Each classroom teacher will send home a booking
sheet for you to request a time slot that suits.

Cross Country
 We will be holding our school Cross Country event. The event will take place on Thursday 4th
April, weather permitting. Qualifiers for this will then proceed through to zone carnival to be
held on Friday in Week 2 of Term 2. All the best, runners.

Soccer Gala Day
Students in 2/3/4 should have received a note to attend the Soccer Gala Day on Wednesday
10th April (Week 11). Please return notes by Wednesday 3rd April so we can ensure all
students have transport. Canteen order forms will also need to be returned by the 3rd April. 

  
Choir
If students would like a copy of the songs for the Compass Music Festival, so they are able to
practise at home, would they please be able to bring in either a USB or provide and email that
the songs can be sent to. Thank you.

SCHOOL PHOTO’S - 2024
School Photo’s are Thursday 30 May 2024

School Bytes portal is available for you to register and begin using.

ANZAC Day March
On Thursday 25th April our school has been invited to attend the annual community ANZAC
Day march. The march will start from outside of Club Gloucester (the Soldier’s Club) and
proceeding down Church Street to the Clock Tower Memorial Park. The parade assembles at
10:15am and after a wreath laying at the club sets off at 10:30am. The formal
commemoration will begin at 11.00am at the Clock Tower Memorial Park. Students are asked
to wear full summer uniform, including a hat.



NEWS & INFORMATION
K-3 SHOW EXCURSION

Students in K-3 had an amazing time at Gloucester Show
on Friday 22nd March. We were able to enjoy the reptile
show, petting zoo, fizzics science show, sit in a fire truck,
see some of the great exhibitions and learn some circus
tricks! 
What made the day even more fantastic was the
praise we received from numerous exhibitors about
how well behaved and polite all of our students were.
We even receiving the accolade of the best school of the
day from the Hoola Hoop instructor (she even saved a  
special hoola hoop show just for us)! 



3/4 

T

K/1     

4/5/6

2/3

Responsibility

CLASSROOM CAPERS

K/1

This week in class, the students have started working in differentiated
reading groups to better target their needs and capabilities. These
groups will rotate between activities as the weeks progress. In their

class text, The Wild Robot, they are quickly approaching the climax of
the story. After a series of mishaps and adventures that has befallen
our robot in the wild, she will soon discover where she comes from. It

appears that this story has recently been turned into an animated
movie, due for release later in the year. It is always interesting to see

the movie interpretation of a book. Looking forward to that one. 

 K/1 created some wonderful Easter
hats which they were very, very proud

of. They love to be creative and
construct imaginatively with an

individual style!

For the past two weeks 2/3 have been looking
at length during our mathematics lessons. We
got outside in the sunshine and used trundle

wheels to measure larger areas in metres.
Students also had to estimate and use a

benchmark measurement (like a large step) to
help determine how long different areas in our

school were.



CLASSROOM AWARDS 

Care

Year 2/3
Harry - being a persistent inventive and co cooperative team member in science.
Baxter - being a persistent, inventive and cooperative team member in science

K/1
Indris - excellent representation and writing of his numbers from 1-10.
Max - a great effort writing a sentence with a prepositional phrase.

Year 4/5/6
Isabella - improved focus and performance with times tables
Sophie - great work effort and diligence

Eloise
Pearl

Adeline
Samantha

Archer



Expression of Interest Year 7 2025
Thank you to all the Year 6 Parents who have completed the Expression of Interest for placement in Year 7,
2025 in a NSW Government school.
 ‘Moving to high school’    https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=7303

Level 2 -Silver Commendation Certificates
2/3 - Deegan, Kody, Nikita, Mia, Isaac, Archie and Eloise
4/5/6 - Saige, Sophie, Edward, Archer and Jess





Thank you for volunteering to help in Canteen. We are very grateful you have offered your time to
help at school.  If for any reason you are unable to do the date you have been rostered on, please
feel free to swap with others on the list and please let the Canteen Coordinator know your swap. 
Date Term 2 Name 
29 April - No Canteen – Staff Development Day 
6 May -Joanne Charlier 
13 May - Leanne Hebblewhite 
20 May - Donna Partridge 
27 May Joanne Charlier 
3 June - Erin Beech and Melanie Wall 
10 June - No Canteen - Kings Official Birthday – Public Holiday 
17 June - Monia Youness and Michalie Fry 
24 June - Joanne Charlier 
1 July - Tanya Denyer 

Barrington Public School Term 2 - 2024 Canteen Roster 

 Donation Drive 2024 For over 40 years, the Stewart House Donation Drive has been a
major annual fundraising event in NSW public schools. This year, Stewart House is proud
to be celebrating 93 years of caring for public school children-in-need. We are asking you
to show your support by donating towards the Stewart House Donation Drive. Every
donation of $2 or more will be eligible to enter a draw where you could win a prize valued
at $4000. Donating is easy!  1… Insert a donation of at least $2 into the envelope and seal
it. 2… Return the envelope to the office. Please return completed envelopes (with legible
name & contact phone number) to the front office by the end of the term. Remember,
your donation will be supporting the 1600 children who attend Stewart House each year
from public schools across NSW and the ACT. 

STEWART HOUSE - 93 years caring for children



KIDZ CRAZY CRAFTZ 
C W A
CWA GLOUCESTER BRANCH WILL BE HOLDING A WORKSHOP IN 

APRIL SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

IF YOU ARE BETWEEN 5 YEARS AND 12 YEARS OLD THIS IS FOR YOU. 

WHEN: Tuesday 16th April 

TIME: 9:30am – 12noon for kids 5-12 years 

WHERE: CWA rooms Church Street Gloucester 

COST: $10 per child per session ….includes kit and morning tea 

LIMITED NUMBERS BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL 

For further informaon PH: Sandy Tebbet 0419027086 

 
COOK PARK COMPETITION 

STARTING Monday 29th April 
Running during term 2 and 3 

Cook Park, Gloucester 

Register interest by emailing:
ghclub17@gmail.com 

3:30-5:00pm 
(Juniors - 5 years +) 

Come and try for free for 2 weeks 

Under 8 $50.67
Under 11 $82.64
Under 18 $118.23 

Register on our website:
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/ghc/home/ 

We have hockey sticks that you can borrow, please bring
shin pads and mouth guards. 

We have working with children cerficates 

mailto:ghclub17@gmail.com
mailto:ghclub17@gmail.com



